
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets India’s Ambassador, affirms Indian experiments’
importance to Iraq

His Eminence Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Indian Ambassador to

Baghdad Prashant Pise on 7/12/2022, H.E. affirmed strengthening joint cooperation between

Baghdad and New Delhi and the ways to strengthen it. H.E. also affirmed that India is a

friendly country to Iraq. Its experiences are a success in many fields, especially banking,

economy, and medicine. This is of enormous importance for us to benefit from, thus requiring

maintaining connections between the two countries. 

Moreover, H.E. stressed the importance of promoting Indian investment companies in Iraq and

reiterated Iraq’s openness to the counties of the world and the region in what achieve common

interests


